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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 4:33 PM
To: 'C'
Subject: RE: 160021-EL

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: C [mailto:demossair@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 4:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160021-EL 
 
Dear Public Service Commissioners,  
 When 160021-EL comes up for the increase for FPL Rates I strongly urge you to vote "NO". 
Sincerely,  
Elizabeth Crane 
13604 SW q09 Court 
Miami, FL 33176 
 
Sent from AOL Mobile Mail 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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